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Division Data Summary
Research and Training Details
Number of Faculty 9
Number of Support Personnel 46
Peer Reviewed Publications 5
Clinical Activities and Training
Number of Clinical Staff 3
Number of Clinical Students 10
Outpatient Encounters 43,784

Faculty Members
Stephen Wilson, DMD, MA, PhD,  Professor ; Division Director
Marie Callen, DMD,  Assistant Professor
Richard Campbell, DMD, MS,  Assistant Professor ; Director of Orthodontics
Murray Dock, DDS, MSD,  Associate Professor
William Fye, DDS,  Assistant Professor ; Director Off Campus Offices
William Greenhill, DMD,  Adjunct Assistant Professor
Anthony Kamp, DMD,  Associate Professor Clinical
AnnMarie Matusak, DDS, MSD,  Assistant Professor



James Steiner, DDS,  Professor Emeritus
Erwin Turner, DMD,  Professor ; Residency Program Director

Clinical Staff Members
Craig Mueller, DDS
David Sullivan, DDS

Trainees
Erica Bayoneto, DDS,  PL-2,  University of Michigan
Ryan Bybee, DDS,  PL-2,  University of the Pacific
James Collette, DDS,  PL-2,  Creighton University
Matthew Healy, DDS,  PL-2,  University of Missouri
Travis White, DMD,  PL-2,  University of Kentucky
Jason Blair, DDS,  PL-1,  University of Tennessee
Randall Heckert, DMD,  PL-1,  Arizona School of Dentistry
Kathleen Kwon, DMD,  PL-1,  Medical College of Georgia
Taylor Stephens, DDS,  PL-1,  University of the Pacific
Dorothy Tran, DDS,  PL-1,  University of Washington

Significant Accomplishments
Research

Faculty and residents within the Division of Pediatric Dentistry have published five papers in peer-reviewed journals;
some also have published or are working on textbook chapters. Another three articles have been submitted with one
recently accepted for publication. We also have submitted two HRSA grant requests. Finally, Stephen Wilson, DMD, MA,
PhD, was invited to make presentations on sedation at conferences in Australia, Boston, and Florida.

Clinical
The Division has utilized an electronic patient management system, called Axium, since 2007.  The system has proven
very beneficial to the Division, providing a host of customizable and informative reports.  The system is due this year for
a software upgrade.

Building upon developments from our annual retreat, we have established a Dentistry tab on Centerlink (viewable only by
employees, residents, and faculty) that allows us to post updates, policies, procedures, links, photos, and the like. We
believe progress in this area will strengthen teamwork within our Division and eventually lead to better quality care and
safer practices. 

Unfortunately, poor economic conditions prompted the closure of two of the Division's three satellite offices (Mason and
Anderson) leaving the Fairfield office open.While this has been a difficult transition, we are poised and prepared for
opportunities for future growth.  

Education    
This year, our 2nd year residents presented several posters at our Academyʼs annual session. Our residents continue to
pass the written and oral portions of the American Board of Pediatric Dentistry. They also continue to perform above
average individually and collectively on the “exit” examination, a written test taken by all residents/graduate students of
advanced pediatric dentistry training programs across the nation. 
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